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From: KnowWho Auto Mailer <automail@knowwho.com>

Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 7:59 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Soda Taxes

Dear Gov. Nikki R. Haley,  

 

I am not in favor of local governments being able to tax soft drinks and other sugar-sweetened beverages.  

 

 

I also believe this kind of legislation will not have any effect on people's health, it is punitive and the government has no 

business taxing nonalcoholic drinks.  Lots of drinks we consume have sugar, are we going to tax sweetened tea??  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Mr. Susan Kelsey  

2545 N Rocky River Rd  

Lancaster, SC 29720-  

suekelsey@sbcglobal.net  

(803) 283-0579 


